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To:  Jon Cacciotti, HMH 

From:  Lola Torney, Alta Planning + Design 

Date:  April 15, 2019 

Re:  Regnart Creek Trail Phase II – Walkshop 

 

Meeting Summary  

On Saturday, March 30, 2019, the City of Cupertino hosted a “Walkshop,” or a walking tour of the potential Regnart 
Creek Trail from 10 am to 12 noon. A welcome booth was set up at the main entrance to the trail where participants 
could sign in to the event, receive a map of the two alternatives, fill out and turn in comment cards, and for those 
who live adjacent to the potential trail, schedule one-on-one meetings with City staff to discuss fencing options. 
One hundred and seventeen (117) people signed into the event. Sixty-four (64) people turned in comment cards to 
the project team. The Walkshop was also attended by members of the Santa Clara County Sherriff’s Office and the 
Santa Clara Valley Water District. 
 
Roger Lee, Assistant Director of Public Works, began the Walkshop with a brief welcome and introduction. He 
mentioned the partnership between the City of Cupertino and Santa Clara Valley Water District (SCVWD) and also 
explained how the markings installed along the maintenance road for the event identify the widths of the potential 
trail. The tour left the main entrance around 10:15 am and late comers were invited to walk along the potential trail 
independently. The tour route followed the potential creek trail, an alignment shared with the existing Santa Clara 
Valley Water District (SCVWD) maintenance road between Pacifica Drive and E Estates Drive, identified as 
Alternative 1 in the Regnart Creek Feasibility Study. On the return, participants walked along Alternative 4, the on-
street alignment from Pacifica Drive to E Estates Drive.  
 

Meeting Notification 

The City used a variety of methods to notify community members about the Walkshop. Postcards were mailed to 
residents who live directly adjacent to the potential trail and who live within 300 feet of a proposed trailhead. Flyers 
were shared at community centers. Residents were also notified through social media (Facebook and NextDoor), 
the City’s television channel, project website, Safe Routes to School working group meetings, and e-notification to 
“Regnart Creek Trail” email subscribers. Attachment B shows the event postcard and flyer. 

Attachments 

A. Photos – Photos taken during the event 
B. Notifications – Copies of the public notices that community members received to advertise the event 
C. Map – Map showing Alternatives 1 and 4, handed out upon check in to the Walkshop 
D. Comment Cards - Comment cards received during the Walkshop with personal information redacted from 

each card  
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Attachment A – Photos  
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Attachment B – Notifications 

Postcard 
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Flyer 
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Attachment C – Map 
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Attachment D – Comment Cards 

The following comment cards were turned in the day of the Walkshop and personal information has been redacted 
for privacy.  
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